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To whom it may concern,

In December 2016, Manchester Farms Ltd. had a fire in its pig barn facility on Westfield Road

and the barn was completely destroyed. A few days after the fire, we started the clean-up of the

concrete and the concrete was trucked away to the North Huron Landfill site for disposal. We received

the final bill which amounted to $47 690. In reviewing the amount charged for the disposal of the

concrete, and after some figuring, it was apparent that it works out to $211 per cubic metre to dispose

of the concrete. When the concrete is purchased, it costs approximately $118 per cubic metre. What we

are asking is if there could be anything done to reduce the costs of the dump fees for the disposal of the

concrete from Manchester Farms Ltd.

Additionally, as we are discussing Manchester Farms Ltd., we were hoping to begin

construction on a new facility at the same location as early as mid-March 2017 (weather permitting).

What we are proposing is if the township would be willing to work with us on the half-load issues on

Westfield Road. Full concrete loads are 10 cubic metres, half load weights are approximately 3 cubic

metres. We were wondering if we could possibly be allowed to haul 6 cubic metre loads which would

be half as many trucks travelling the road. (A cubic metre is 2406.53 kilograms) The trucks hauling the

concrete are all tandem tandems. We would be hoping to haul loads coming from the west off of

Donnybrook Line because it is a fairly high and dry stretch of road and it's less than a block in distance

from the facility to be built.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this important matter.

Mike and Dave Franken
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